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Class 3 & 4 Performance – Victorian Voices 

Well done to our Class 3 and 4 children who performed brilliantly in their play Victorian Voices this week. 
Thank you for all the help with costumes. Mr Roberts is making a film of the play.  The cost will be £5 for 
a DVD or £10 for it on a memory stick (you get to 
keep the memory stick!). Alternatively, you can 
send in your own memory stick and Mr Roberts 
will put the film on it for the same cost as a DVD 
(£5).  The memory stick would need to be wiped 
clean and at least 8MB in size. 
Please send any orders in a sealed envelope that 
is clearly marked with your child’s name, 
‘Victorian Voices’ and the option you would like.  
Please also include the full payment. 
On a personal note – as I said at the end of each 
performance – I am so pleased that we have 
managed to squeeze in a lower junior 
performance once again this year.  Hopefully 
this will continue moving forward. 
Thank you to everyone who bought raffle 
tickets at the performances.  It raised £160 for 
Forget Me Not Children’s Hospice – a worthy 
cause chosen by the children. 

Don’t Tell Anyone – Class R have Seen a 

Special, Secret Sculpture! 

This week our Reception Class children were 
sneaked to a secret location to see a very special 
sculpture.  A miniature version of The Angel of the 
North. 
‘We went on two minibuses and we did an 
observational drawing of the little version of The 
Angel of the North.  There were loads of sheep and 
lots of sheep poo!  The best part was… EVERYTHING!  We enjoyed the drawing.’    By Monty and Alice. 
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Class 4 Trip  

It is our trip to the Victorian classroom in Bradford on Wednesday next week. Please can children come 

in at the usual time in their Victorian outfits, with a bag containing their lunch. They can bring a maximum 

of £5 to spend in the gift shop, but will be responsible for keeping this safe themselves so please 

make sure any money is safely in a wallet, purse or envelope inside their bag. We should be back by the 

usual time at the end of the day. Thank you – Mrs Barlow. 

 

Mystery Key Discovered on the School Field 

This week one of our children found a large, rusty key on the school field.  It created lots of interest about 

what it might be for.  If you think you may be the owner of this key, please contact the school office.  We 

would love to know more about it! 

 

PTFA Update 

At the meeting this week, the PTFA agreed to hold the following events. 

Disco - Thursday 23rd May.  This is the rearranged disco that was postponed earlier this year.  It will 

run in exactly the same way as was planned before.  Any ‘tickets’ booked and paid for still stand.  As a 

reminder, you have the option of simply paying for your child to go to the disco, or paying for them to 

enjoy the disco AND to be looked after whilst the other disco is on.   

Infants:  3.30pm – 4.30pm.  Juniors: 4.30pm – 5.30pm. 

The price will still be £3 per child for the disco. 

There is extra ‘child care’ for the time slot where a child is not at the disco.  So, for example, juniors 

between 3.15 and 4.30, or infants from 4.30 until 5.30.  If this is what they sign up for the price will be £5.  

You will receive a short message next week to remind you of the option you chose. 

Fathers’ Day Secret Shop - Friday 14th June.  We have a parent who has kindly volunteered to 

coordinate this event, but they will need some help.  Please volunteer if 

you can.  More details will follow. 

Triangle’s Got Talent ’24 - Friday 21st June (evening).  This event 

will require enough volunteers to make it work. More details will follow, 

but please put the date in your diary and help if you can.  A planning 

meeting has been arranged for Wednesday 5th June, 7pm at Hollins 

Mill. 

As well as the events above, the PTFA would like to sell ice lollies on 

Fridays after half term at home time in fine weather.  Please help if you 

can and support them by purchasing a treat or two. 

Finally, they are also hoping to sell refreshments for spectators (not the 

children) at the sports days.  Again, to do this will require folk to 

volunteer to help. 

All of the above ventures are designed to help everyone enjoy 

themselves AND raise funds for projects.  They are currently 

supporting further developments in the school playground (coming 

very soon) and signage to deter cars parking on the yellow zigzags.  

Both of these things are planned to keep our children safe and 

happy, but do not come cheap, so support the PTFA and help them 

to help school. 

 

Class 2 Receive a Special Visitor 

Andrea came in to talk to us about nursing. We asked her all about 
the nursing she does and we compared it to when Florence 
Nightingale was a nurse.  It was a very interesting and informative 
session and the children had LOTS of their questions answered.  Thank you Andrea.  



 
 

 

3 Corners Holiday Club 

Bookings are now being taken for 3 Corners Holiday Club. They are open from Monday 29th July to 

Friday 23rd August. The middle 4 weeks of the summer holidays. Please email 

threecorners3@hotmail.co.uk to book a place. Thanks. 
 

 

This week’s Achievement goes to ……… 
 

Stars of the Week: 

   

Class R:  Lily D           Class 1:  Lullah          Class 2:  James              

Class 3:  Zac              Class 4:  Hunter             Class 5:  Elsa                     
     

 

Writers of the Week:  

 

Class R:  William      Class 1:  Robyn             Class 2:  Sienna M         

Class 3:  Melissa      Class 4:  Ellie              Class 5:  Dexter        
                      

 

Events for the week commencing 13th May 2024: 

Year 6 SATS Week 

  

Wednesday: Year 4 trip to Industrial Museum  

Friday: Year 6 Derwent Hill residential   

 

Dates for the Term 

Once again, here are some key dates for the summer term.  New or amended dates are in red. 

w/c 13th May: Year 6 SATs week. 

17th May: Year 6 Residential. 

23rd May: PTFA Disco (after school). 

24th May Training day – school closed. 

w/c 27th May: Half Term – school closed. 

4th June: Sports Day – Juniors AM, Infants PM. 

5th June: PTFA Planning Meeting (evening). 

14th June: PTFA Fathers’ day Secret Shop. 

18th June: Sports Day Reserve. 

21st June: PTFA Triangle’s Got Talent ‘24 

w/c 24th June: (Stand firm in the) Faith Week. 

26th June: Year 3 Residential. 

5th July: Y6 transition day. 

10th/11th July: Upper Juniors Production; both evenings. 

18th July: Leavers’ Service, St Peter’s Church (PM) 

19th July: School closes for summer. 
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